National Grid Community Relations Team JBP 10 Warwick Innovation Centre,

10 Warwick Innovation Centre, Warwick Technology Park, Gallows Hill, Warwick Hill, Warwick, CV34 6UW Freephone: 0800 073 1047 nationalgridteam@jbp.co.uk www.nationalgrid.com



12 February 2020

Dear Neighbour

National Grid overhead power line refurbishment

As you may be aware, we've returned to complete upgrade and maintenance work to the high voltage overhead power line. The line comes into Bedworth crossing Goodyers End and Exhall on its way to Coventry substation.

Our refurbishment work involves de-spacering several spans of pylons (taking off the couplings that hold the bunches of wire together) in preparation for wire re-stringing work. In windy weather the wires may clash and create a noise. Whilst disturbing, it's not dangerous and the line's power supply is switched off. The conductors are being lowered off soon so any noise will be for a short time period only.

Please accept my apologies for any disruption. Thank you in advance for your patience while we carry out these essential works.

Please contact our Community Relations Team on 0800 073 1047 or visit http://www2.nationalgrid.com/uk/in-your-area/projects/coleshill-bedworth if you have any questions. They're available daily from 7am to 7pm.

Yours faithfully

Nathan Oliver-Taylor Project Engineer National Grid